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5 July 2024 
 
 
VSBL Club President & Secretary 
Via email 
 
Re: Premier 1 
 
Dear VSBL Club President & Secretary, 
 
Thank you for your patience as we worked with the Pennant Committee to confirm the Clubs that 
have been approved to compete in the 2024/25 VSBL Premier 1 Competition. 
 
Congratulations to the following clubs: 
 
Berwick Fitzroy Moorabbin Upwey FTG 
Blackburn Geelong Newport Waverley 
Doncaster Malvern Sandringham Werribee 
Essendon Melbourne Sunshine Williamstown 

 
 
If clubs have not already done so we ask that you please fill in your complete Team Nominations in 
Survey Monkey. (Junior Team Nominations will be called for closer to the season). 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2425VSBL 
 
 
As always, if you have any questions, or would like to have further questions on where you think 
you should nominate your teams, please contact the office. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Chet Gray 
Chief Executive Officer  
Baseball Victoria  
p: (03) 9645 8000  
a: Melbourne Ballpark, Merton Street, Altona Meadows, VIC, 3028 
w: baseballvictoria.com.au   
e: ceo@baseballvictoria.com.au   
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